Dear Parent/Guardian,


During the week of June 4th your 5th grader will attend a program on puberty education.  The program teaches basic scientific facts about growing up, hormones and the biological differences between boys and girls.  The program consists of the short video “Changing”, and boys and girls will view it separately.  The video stresses personal care, hygiene, diet, and exercise with the menstrual cycle explained to the girls. The school nurse and physical education teacher will teach this program. 


Our program encourages your child to turn to you for further, in-depth information on these topics.  It is important that you let your child know that you are willing to discuss this material, even though it may be uncomfortable.  There are many books as well as some great web sites (try kidshealth.com) that can help you approach this subject and provide your child with accurate information.


This program is part of the 5th grade curriculum.  If you DO NOT want your child to attend this program, please sign and return the exemption form to the school principal.  Please sign this form only if you do not want your child to attend.  Exemption forms must be handed into the school principal.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.
Thank you,

Carolyn Giannini, R.N.

